
 

 

 

 

Update: Special Departmental Bargaining Chamber - 7 

February 2022 
 

Review: Departmental policies 

The employer tabled the following draft policies for consultation: 

 

• HIV/AIDS policy 

• Health and productivity policy 

• Wellness policy 

• Skills development policy 

• Succession policy 

• Sexual harassment policy 

 

Members can access the draft policies through the departmental website and send their inputs to 

peter.mngomezulu@psa.co.za and Motshepe.A@dhet.gov.za by 18 February 2022. 

 

The PSA wants to take this opportunity to wish all employees who are unwell owing to COVID-19 a safe 

and speedy recovery. 
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